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DATE:  23 October 2023  
TO:  AMATS Policy and Technical Advisory Committees 
FROM:  Chelsea Ward-Waller, Senior Planner 
SUBJECT: Draft 2050 MTP comment 
 
PROJECT BACKGROUND: 
AMATS held a 60-day public comment period for the draft 2050 Metropolitan Transportation Plan (MTP) 
from August 10 to October 9, 2023. During the public comment period, staff held 3 open houses (virtual, 
Anchorage, and Eagle River) and gave 8 additional public presentations. 
 
AMATS received 1034 comments from at least 196 individuals (including anonymous commentors). The 
comments break down into the following topic areas (labels show topic, number of comments, percent 
of comments). Attached is a list of all comments. 
 
 

 
 
 
ACTION: 
Discuss draft 2050 MTP public comments. Review process for adding or removing projects. Identify 
additional information needed from staff and proposed action for a future meeting. 

Add scored project, 152, 15%

Add unscored project, 38, 4%

Change project, 193, 19%

Document formatting, 33, 3%

Negative - general, 22, 2%
Positive - general, 39, 4%

Project support, 330, 32%

Remove project, 64, 6%

Plan content/process, 126, 12%

Project question, 37, 3%
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